
DEL MONTE PACIFIC TO ANNOUNCE 3RD QUARTER 2010 RESULTS ON SATURDAY, 30 

OCTOBER 2010 

 

Del Monte Pacific Limited will announce the Group's Third Quarter 2010 results on 

Saturday, 30 October 2010. 

 

Online Access 

The Management Discussion and Analysis (MDA), and Powerpoint Presentation will be 

posted on www.sgx.com. 

 

For enquiries, please contact Jennifer Luy at (65) 6594 0980 or 

jluy@delmontepacific.com   


